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License: 35-17186-02
Docket: 30-19488
EA: 87-184

Precision Logging and Perforating
220 North Broadway
Cleveland, Oklahoma 74020

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by L. T. Ricketson of this office during the period August 18-19, 1987, of the
activities authorized by NRC License 35-17186-02, and to the discussion of our
findings held by the NRC inspector with members of your staff at the conclusion
of the inspection. The enclosed NRC Inspection Report 30-19498/87-01 documents
this inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license

as they relate to radiation safety and cc compliance with the Commission's rules

and regulations, and the conditions of the license. The inspection consisted of

selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews of }

personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the NRC inspector. |
\
|

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of NRC requirements. We are releasing this report at this time for your
information and you are encouraged to review our findings and take corrective
action as you believe appropriate. You will be notified by separate
correspondence of our decision regarding enforcement action based on the
findings of this inspection. No written response is required at this time.

This letter also confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. Greg Sparks and
Mr. L. T. Ricketson of my staff on August 4, 1987, concerning our request to
conduct an enforcement conference. The enforcement conference will be held at
the City/County Health Department, Third Floor Conference Room, 4616 East 15th
Street, Tulsa, Oklahoma, on September 22, 1987, at 10:00 a.m. to address the
findings of the inspection referenced above and to gain your response to these
findings.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
o st i wigindd g
370911
328218?838 ¢ W. L. Fisher, Chief
35-17186-02 PDR Nuclear Materials and Emergency

Preparedness Branch

Enclosure: (see next page)
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Enclosure:
Appendix = NRC Inspection Report
30-19498/87-01

cc w/enclosure:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director |
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